Dear colleagues,

Let me welcome you to the Russian Health Care Week 2017. It is this country’s largest networking plat-
form for the health care industry.

Thanks to the support of the Russian Government and the Russian Federation Council, the Russian
Health Care Week has national importance and is included in the list of research and practice events of
the Russian Ministry of Health Care. This year, it expects to welcome 23,000 health care professionals.

This year’s main events are the Zdravookhraneniye, Healthy Lifestyle and MedTravelExpo. Medical
Clinics. Health and Spa Resorts international exhibitions and the 8th edition of the International Forum
on Non-Communicable Disease Prevention and Promotion of Healthy Lifestyle — For Healthy Life. One
more important event is the award ceremony of the Russian Competition for the Best Project of Public
Private Partnership in the Health Care Industry instituted by the Russian Ministry of Health Care.

The invited participants include representatives of the Russian Government Office, members of the
Russian Federation Council, deputies of the Russian State Duma, heads of federal and regional health
care authorities, representatives of leading research centres, major medical enterprises and industry
associations.

I would like to wish you mutually beneficial business networking and good health!

Nikolay Gerasimenko
Co-chairman of the Organizing Committee
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